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THE PRESCHOOL GARDEN PROJECT BECOMES A REALITY!
Just a year ago, we began clearing trees, brush, and vines for a new outdoor
classroom garden.  Under the ongoing supervision of Mrs. Miriam Trout and the
support of Mr. Binny Margolese, this dream is becoming a reality. This past Lag
BaOmer, we had the pleasure of once again hosting Mr. Lenny Attman  for his annual
visit. Mr. Attman was joined this year, by his nephew, Mr. Ronald Attman. We are
very grateful to the Attman family for generously dedicating the beautiful outdoor
classroom in memory of their mother and grandmother, Mrs. Ida Attman A”H .  As
Mr. Lenny Attman shared with the girls, Lag Ba'Omer was Mrs. Attman’s birthday, and
since she had no daughters of her own, she considered Bais Yaakov students her
surrogate daughters.



Shavuos Projects
In addition to learning about

the halachos and minhagim of Shavuos, each girl created a beautiful art project to
bring home. The First Grade created beautiful frames and napkin holders while the
Second Grade assembled beautiful floral napkin rings. We thank the PTA for their
sponsorship and support of these projects.

Cultivating Gardeners in the First Grade
Mrs. Aviva Marks’s First Grade  planted green bean seeds shortly after Pesach. The
girls are keeping logs of their plants’ growth. Each student authors and illustrates the
log entries, which are shared on our hallway bulletin board. 
Miss Raizy Dear’s First Grade are growing plants as well. After learning about plants
and what they need to grow, the girls put lima beans in a damp paper towel in bags
near a sunny window. Each day, the girls checked on their seeds and recorded
changes and growth. They watched as their seeds grew roots and began to sprout.
The last step was to move their new plants into soil so that they can continue to
watch them grow at home!



Biz Town
In honor of comple)ng their money and government/economics units, the Second
Grade made a mini "Biz Town!" Each class made a different store and the girls had a
chance to work in their own store and shop in other stores. The girls all did an
incredible job!

Mother's Day Keychains
Our Second Graders created Mother's Day gi1s to express their
apprecia)on for all that their mothers do for them each day. The
girls wrote beau)ful notes on shrinky dinks, which were baked
and made into key chains. This wri)ng ac)vity was enjoyable and
fun. Thank you, again, to our dynamic PTA for the support they
provide the school.

Brachos Barbeque
Mrs. Chaya Bracha Waldbaum challenged her Second Grade class to focus on
their brachos between Pesach and Shavuos. The girls filled out charts with over
2,600 brachos made! Mrs. Waldbaum hosted a beau)ful “ brachos barbecue” at her
home to celebrate their accomplishments.



Now available! Bais Yaakov
Exhibit 2021 - magnificent,

hard cover coffee table
book! 100+ pages of full

color text and photos! Click
here to purchase.

May 30 / 10 Sivan

L'zchus Refuah Sheleimah
Chana Leah bas Yecha

Sponsored by
The Raider Family

Brooklyn, NY

May 31 / 11 Sivan

In Memory Of My Dear Parents
Lola and Irving Lewin A"H

Sponsored in perpetuity by their
devoted daughter

Harriet L. Meier M.D. and Family
Bais Yaakov Alumna - Class of 1965



June 13 - Graduation Ceremony
June 19 - Last Day of School - Preschool
June 20 - Last Day of School - Elementary,
Middle School and High School (Early
Dismissal)

Click Here for the Bais Yaakov
Calendar

June 1 / 12 Sivan

In Memory Of
Mrs. Chaya Wein A"H

On her 1st Yahrtzeit

Sponsored by
Her Children

Rabbi and Mrs. Simcha and Aliza Wein

CLICK HERE
To sponsor a day of Davening & Learning, 

or contact Rabbi Gross at ​443-548-7700 ext.
511 or ragross@baisyaakov.net 

for more information.
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